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Past uncovered during Atchison install

® Editor's note: City of Atchison Director of Public Works Justin Pregont says the above pictured
bridge structure isn't necessarily the one discovered on Commercial Street, but is representative of
the structures of that era.

(KAIR)--The 700 block of Atchison's Commercial Street remains closed as the
major replacement of a storm water pipe in that location advances.

City of Atchison Director of Public Works Justin Pregont tells MSC News that
while the work is progressing, their have been several holdups, including a
unique discovery in that area.

MSC Radio News Director Brian Hagen had a chance to talk to Pregont late last
week following the not-so-expected find. The interview can be heard here.
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